


















































Rhonda Miller - MVLWB

From: Lynn Boettger - MVLWB [Iboettger@mviwb.com]

Sent: July-07-11 9:05 AM

To: 'Rhonda Miller - MVLWB'

Subject: FW: AANDC WRD Written Intervention - MV2011L3-0011
Attachments: AANDC Written Intervention - MV2011L3-0001.pdf

And this one from AANDC! Gotta get used to seeing it that way!

From: Jeanne Arsenault [mailto:Jeanne.Arsenault@inac-ainc.gc.ca]
Sent: Wednesday, July 06, 2011 5:30 PM

To: Iboettger@mviwb.com

Subject: AANDC WRD Written Intervention - MV2011L3-0011

Please find attached AANDC Written Intervention for the Town of Fort Smith water licence renewal application -
MV2011L3-0001.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Jeanne Arsenault

Pollution Control Specialist

Indian and Northern Affairs Canada
phone: 867-669-2658

fax : 867-669-2716



